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Comment

Comments |1 have just moved into the area and notice how busy all the roads around here are, how fast vehicles
of all types travel over the speed limit on all the road around here. I have had to use Ford Road quite a
lot over the last few months, I have seen how busy it is and the impact that have a level crossing
effects the traffic also. I cannot believe that the Arun Council is thinking of this development that
would increase traffic on these already very busy roads to this proposed new development, the
emissions from the HGV vehicles would have hazardous health effects for families living in and around
the route these HGV vehicles would take. Adding to this the emissions from the proposed incinerator,
what happens if the incinerator breaks down are we going to be choking from the noxious fumes and
smell of all the rotten waste waiting to be incinerated. What about the wildlife, the sudden high levels
of pollution from the HGVs and the incinerator and the impact to the local environment? Who is going
to be monitoring what is allowed to be incinerated and what is being incinerated, pollution levels and
families living in the areas health? With this development are we going to be potential Wuhan? I lived
in a town were once a week at around 9pm a lorry would come through would rotten carcasses from
an abattoir on route to an incinerator somewhere, liquid would leak out from the bottom of the open
topped container the smell was horrendous and could still be smelt for hours after because of what
leaked out.
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